
Are sole traders required to resume advance tax
payments in 2023? 2/11/23
Sole traders were exempt from making advance personal income tax (PIT) payments in 2020, 2021 and
2022 after tax aid measures were adopted under section 6 of the Covid-19 Act. According to the current
rules and the information published by the State Revenue Service (SRS), sole traders would have been
required  to  resume  advance  PIT  payments  in  2023,  with  the  first  payment  due  on  or  before  23  March.
However, proposals were submitted on 3 March to extend the deadline for another year.
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